
  

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation has scheduled a public hearing in compliance 
with Section 503, Title 69, O.S. 1981, to consider removing from the State 
Highway System, SH 53A beginning at a junction with SH 53 and extending 
east of Comanche 1.50 miles to Lake Comanche and to discuss the 
construction of a new county road to connect with SH 53. All of SH 53A 
including right-of-way will be transferred to the appropriate local 
jurisdiction for further maintenance or abandonment.  
 
The hearing will be held Thursday, December 11, 2003, from 6:00 p.m. to 
8:00 p.m., at the Simmons Community Center, Wild Horse Room, Suites A 
& B, located at 800 N. 29th Street, Duncan, Oklahoma.  
 
If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, 
they may submit their views to the Planning & Research Division Engineer, 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N. E. 21st Street, Oklahoma 
City, Oklahoma 73105. For questions and or additional information, Contact 
Mr. Craig Moody at (405)522-1465.  
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